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Sendran (R) MD

Insecticide shampoo

For control of fleas
on dogs and cats.

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: propoxur 0.125%

REG. NO. 16088 P.C.P. Act

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ ATTACHED BROCHURE
BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS
250 mL

Manufactured for
BAYVET Division
Chemagro Limited
Etobicoke, Ontario
Canada M9W 1G6

HAVER

2917

250 mL

HAVER (R)

SENDRAN (R)

Insecticide Shampoo

For control of fleas 
on dogs and cats.

DOMESTIC



REG. NO. 16088 P.C.P. Act

GUARANTEE:
propoxur* .........0.125%

Canadian Patent No. 725204

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Sendran Insecticide Shampoo is especially
formulated to provide excellent cleansing of the skin and
haircoat plus rapid kill of fleas on dogs and cats.

Wet the animal's skin and haircoat thoroughly with warm water
prior to the application of the shampoo.  Use enough shampoo to
form a lather adequate to cover the entire body.  Rub the lather
into the haircoat and allow it to remain in contact with the skin
for a minimum of 5 minutes.  Care should to taken to avoid
contact of the shampoo with the animal's eyes.  The treatment may
be administered twice a week if necessary due to reinfestation. 
To help prevent reinfestation, the animal's bedding and kennel
should be treated with a suitable product effective against fleas
and ticks.

CAUTIONS: Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the
skin.  Do not get in eyes.  Excessive or prolonged contact of the
product with the skin should be avoided.  Wash hands, arms and
face thoroughly with soap and warm water after bathing animals. 
Wash contaminated clothing with soap and hot water before reuse. 
Do not reuse container.

Do not contaminate food, feed, water and food preparation areas.

FIRST AID: If poisoning occurs, obtain prompt medical aid.

TOXICOLOGY: Compound depresses cholinesterase.  Atropine sulfate
is antidotal.  2-PAM is contraindicated.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

(R) Sendran is a registered trademark of the parent company of
Farbenfabriken Bayer GmbH, Leverkusen

BAYVET Division Chemagro Limited Etobicoke, Ontario Canada M9W
1G6
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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